
 
Spring-Ford Area School District 

Extra-Curricular Committee 

Board Committee Members: 

Mr. Tom DiBello (Chair), Mark Dehnert, Dawn Heine 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Meeting Date: Monday April 10, 2017 – District Office Conference Room – 6:30pm  

Attendance: Mrs. Ritter, Mr. Cromley, Mr. McDaniel, Mr. Dehnert, Mrs. Heine, Mrs. Jennings, Mrs. Drennan, Allie 

Jordan, and Dr. Roche  

 

Agenda:  

1. Acceptance of Minutes from March 2016 - Accepted  

2. Presentation: High School Activities: S.A.D.D., which stands for Students Against Distracted Driving 

a. Mission is to encourage students to make healthy decisions and to give students opportunities to give 

back to the community 

b. Presentation was made by Allie Jordan, who reviewed there activities for this year, which includes 

Powder Puff football game, and the Mr. Spring-For contest (this year’s event is Friday, May 19th). 

Over the last three years, these fundraisers have raised over $10,000 for charity each year. The 

proceeds are donated to local charities  

3. Presentation of the Middle School Fine Arts Instrumental Program 

a. Kris Jennings presented the programs for the Middle School  

i. Marching Band – 126 Total Students. They have six performances each year  

1. 7th Graders – 50 band and 19 colorguard 

2. 8th Graders – 33 band and 24 colorguard 

ii. Concert Band –  

1. 95 total students: 53 7th Graders and 42 8th Graders 

2. Two concerts (December and May) 

3. Performance during the Middle School Music Department Spring Trip 

iii. Jazz Ensemble – total of 32 students (10 7th Graders and 22 8th Graders) 

1. Two concerts (December and May) 

2. Perform in four to five local jazz festivals 

3. Performance during the Middle School Music Department Spring Trip 

4. Also perform at the Royersford Women’s Club in March and the 7th Grade Honors 

Social in May 

5. Members of the Ensemble won four awards this year 

4. Presentation of the Coaching Education for Volunteer Coaches was postponed until the May meeting 

5. Next meeting is May 10th at 6:30 in the DO Front Conference Room 

   


